Contact your School Nurse for the appropriate forms needed for the procedure to be performed during school hours.  All special health procedures require written authorization from both physician and parent.  Depending on the procedure, the nurse may train unlicensed assistive personnel to perform the procedure with supervision from the school nurse.  
